
Follow other scheduled weekly activities and updates on our Online TeamUp Calendar. 
  Use this link Timber Valley SKP Park of Oregon | Teamup or the link on the Timber Valley 

website home page. 
 

☀ ☀ April Sunshine Person is Janice Vaughn – Lot #132 – (458) 247-9244 ☀ ☀ 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Committee Meetings 
 

Monday April 7 @ 1 pm - PCM Committee Meeting - Dining Room 
Tuesday April 8 @ 10 am - Emergency Committee Meeting - Dining Room 

Wednesday April 9 @ 10 am - By-Laws Committee Meeting 
Thursday April 10 @ 10 am – Board Agenda Workshop  

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Movie Night 
 

Thursday April 10, 5:00 pm, Popcorn, Movie at 5:30 pm, Melinda Stanfield #2 is the Guest Presenter. 
 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Social Hour - Friday April 11 @ 3pm - Dining Room 
Join us for our weekly Social Hour and enjoy camaraderie, snacks, wine, and learning! 

 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Timber Valley Rules and Regulations 
 

No feeding of the deer or any other wildlife within the park boundaries. Small bird feeders are allowed. 
(07/01/01 

Oregon Statutes:   
 

In Oregon, feeding wildlife, including deer and elk, is generally discouraged and can be illegal, 
especially if it leads to habituation or poses a risk to humans or the animals themselves.   

 
Why it's discouraged: 

• Habituation: Feeding wildlife can cause them to lose their natural fear of humans and 
become dependent on human food, which can lead to conflicts and safety issues.   

• Health Risks: Human food can be unhealthy or even dangerous for wildlife, and 
feeding can also concentrate animals, increasing the risk of disease outbreaks.   

• Habitat Damage: Concentrating wildlife in one area due to feeding can damage their 
habitat through overgrazing and other means.  
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• Respect wildlife: Enjoy wildlife from a safe distance and avoid any actions that could harm 
them or make them dependent on humans. 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

New Signs 
 

New signs have been placed around the park to make you aware of the poisonous 
plants we have in the park. Poison Oak is recognizable especially in the fall when 
the leaves turn color. The Spurge Laurel leaves, stems and berries are very 
poisonous to people and pets. It is an invasive plant that grows abundantly in this 
park. 

 
 
 
 

                                                         Flooding 
Water was pooling very high behind Lot 197 (Jimmy and Julianne) Sunday Morning 
with some slippage over drainage ditch and berm. Thanks to the huge help of Dar 
Hoch, and Wade and Debi Norton, along with their shovels, (in the pouring rain) 
water was diverted so that it joined up with the main drainage ditch that cascades 
under the bridge between Lots 198 & 199. 
A more permanent solution is needed … especially if this area is due to be clearcut. 
         
          
 

 

 


